
 
 

        At Pitt River, we will provide a safe, active learning environment that prepares students for the challenges of the future. 
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September 11, 2017 
 
 
Pitt River Middle PAC would like to welcome new and returning families to the 2017-2018 school year! 
  
We hope you had a wonderful summer and are ready to get back into the school routine.  If you have a 
student enrolled at PRMS, you are automatically a member of the school’s Parent Advisory Council.  We 
encourage you to get involved and help enhance every student’s experience at PRMS.  
 
Our main source of funding is obtained through Gaming funds. In addition, your family’s $25 donation 
helps cover the cost of: 

 Buses for field trips 

 Athletic equipment 

 Random Acts of Kindness 

 Staff year end luncheon 

 Resources such as Bulletin Boards, Bluetooth speakers, tools, Sound field system 

 Classroom consumables 

 Breakfast program 

 Special projects 
 
We are also fundraising for an exciting project that was launched last year, the restoration of the Sports 
Court.  We have observed the following areas that require immediate attention due to safety, proper 
accessibility and enjoyment for our students: 

 Pavement of the sports court 

 Replacement of basketball hoops and soccer nets 

 Repair lighting and add track field lighting 

 Repair track field 

 Convert extra piece of land into an educational exploration area 
 
To find out more about this initiative watch our video click here 
 
Donations of $25 or more will be issued a tax receipt.  Payment for each fundraiser may be made on 
school cash online or sent to the school payable to “Pitt River Middle School”.   
 
Please join us at our first PAC meeting on Wednesday, September 13th at 7pm in the library (upstairs) 
and learn ways you can be an active part of PRMS.  We hope to see you there! 
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